
 Loving      Valuing    Respecting 

      Thursday 12th July 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you to all our children and families for the support this year.  

We give thanks to God for all the gifts and talents that have been 

shared.  We give thanks for the friendships that have begun and those 

that are developing.  May we all return in September renewed and 

refreshed, ready to face the challenges of the new school year either 

here or in pastures new.  We ask God’s blessings for each and every 

one of us. 

We wish Mr Arthur the very best of luck as he takes on his new role 

as Deputy Head Teacher at Guardian Angels Primary School. We wish 

him the very best for the future and thank him for his commitment, 

enthusiasm and passion that he has shown over the past four years at 

St Michaels. Thank you Mr Arthur. 

Our Nursery class loved their trip, it involved time in the woods, 

climbing trees, making hot chocolate and warming marshmallows around 

a camp fire! What an experience! Thank you to all our helpers, we hope 

they enjoyed it too! 

 

Our Leavers 2018 celebrated their final Assembly as St Michaels year 

6 children today. What a fabulous celebration, a real testament to 

their time at St Michaels, and a wonderful way to share their 

memories with their family and friends. Thank you to all those involved 

behind the scenes! 

 

EYFS enjoyed their sports day on Monday afternoon, the children took 

part brilliantly, showing off their gifts and talents. They would like to 

thank the Year 5’s who helped coordinate the events. We hope our 

families enjoyed the refreshments and we thank you for attending in 

such great numbers to support the event. 

 

Year three children and their team of teachers celebrated their 

History topic of the Greeks by stepping back in time, dressing up and 

re-enacting what a day in the life of a Greek was like!! Food tasting and 

lots of Greek activities took place. Everyone made a super effort, 

really convincing me that they really had stepped back in time! 

We wish all of our families of St Michael’s a very safe and enjoyable Summer Holiday and we look 

forward to seeing you all next year. 

Yours faithfully 

Mrs Bowes 

St Michael’s RC Primary School 
Weekly Newsletter 

 

Diary dates: 
Mon 3rd Sept 

School re-opens 8.45am 
There will be no after-school 

activities this week. 
 

Dinner Money 
Nursery & Yrs 3-6 

Sept-Oct will be £78.20 based on 
£2.30 per day (£11.50 per week).  
We need 2 weeks notice if your child 
moves from school meals to packed 
lunches. 
 
Whole school year attendance  

96.57% 
Thank you for your support in 
improving punctuality and 
attendance. 

Attendance Champs!           
1st place  

Year 3 98.70% 
2nd place 

Year 6 97.27% 
3rd place 

Nursery 97.12% 
 

Holiday list 2018/19 
Opens - Closes 

Mo 03/09/18 – Th 18/10/18 
Mo 29/10/18 – Fr 21/12/18 
Mo 07/01/19 – Fr 15/02/19 
Tu 26/02/19 – Fr 29/03/19 

Mo 15/04/19 – Th 18/04/19 
Tu 23/04/19 – Fr 24/05/19 

Bank holiday 06/05/19 
Mo 03/06/19 – Fr 19/07/19 

NEWS 


